
 

Year 1 Classroom Supplies for 2022 
 

Welcome to Year 1 of 2022 at Oakhill Drive Public School! Your child will need the 

following equipment for the year. Please bring supplies to school from Tuesday 1 

February 2022. Some items will be collected and shared with the class through the 

year to prevent wastage. 

Please clearly label the following items with your child’s name: 

• 1 set up wind-up crayons 

• 4 large glue sticks (please check they are sticky, as not all brands are) 

• 1 pair of scissors 

• 2 packets of whiteboard markers 

• 2 mini whiteboards (A4 size – can be from 2021) 

• 2 A4 plastic document wallets (for homework sheets, home readers and maths) 

• Art Shirt (with elastic at the wrists – can be from 2021) 

• iPad compatible headphones 

• 1 large piece of coloured cardboard art folder. (Please send to school folded in half, 

stapled down the short edges and labelled with your child’s name. Please do not 

send metallic, shiny or black cardboard.) 

• 2 large boxes of tissues 

• 2 large packets of baby wipes 

• 1 250ml bottle of refill liquid soap 

• 1 250ml bottle of hand sanitizer 

• Raincoat – NO UMBRELLAS 

Children will not be using textas at school. 

Only whiteboards, folders, art shirts, headphones and art folders must be clearly 

labelled. Please do not send any fancy gadgets or expensive items. Excess stationery 

will be sent home for home use. 

Please ensure all belongings including clothing are labelled clearly with your child’s 

name and a contact number (if possible). 

You will receive further information on workbooks and any other requirements when the 

school year commences in 2022. A Meet the Teacher evening is also held early in 

Term 1, where we outline our plans for the year. 

Thank you - we look forward to meeting you and your child next year! 

 

Year 1 Teachers 

 


